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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am fully supportive of the plan to add bus lanes on 5th, 6th,
Grand, and Olive streets. I believe these lanes will increase the
speed and reliability of the buses and will increase the mobility of
Los Angeles. I am particularly excited about the Grand and Olive
lanes, which will increase the north-south bus capacity for the
region. Thank you for your time.



